Mar 3 ; *5e

Docket Nos. 50-440, 44)

Mr. Robert M. Ginn, President

The Cleveland £1ectr1c IMluminating Company
P. 0. Bex 5000

Cleveland, Ohio 44101

Dear Mr. Ginn:

Thank you for your letter of March 10, 1980. We welcome your support
of our performance aporaisal function. The methodology for the management
appraisal inspections of licensees with facilities under construction will
be developed during FY 80. Implementation of this methodology will begin
in FY 31. If your organization is selected for one of these inspections,

you will be notified well in advance of the inspection.

Sincerely,

) R. C. Dere :::.-53 v
Yictor Ste]io. Jr.
Director

Office of Inspection
and Enforcement
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